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Date: 14 November 2003 
To: Distribution 
From: O. Schwerer  
 
 
Subject:  Subdirectory for "problematic" entries (Reminder) 
 
As decided at the past NRDC meeting (Conclusion C1, new item 9 of NRDC Protocol), a 
special subdirectory NDSX4.TRANS.PROBLEMS was created in the NDS open area for 
entries which are removed from PRELIM transmissions (not copied to final TRANS). (These 
entries are to be reviewed by the other centers and finalized (at the latest) at the next NRDC 
meeting.) 
 
Though some entries were removed from PRELIM files recently, so far no entries were sent 
to the PROBLEMS subdirectory. It is the responsibility of the originating center to decide 
whether they can, after further studying it, transmit such an entry regularly with the next 
PRELIM file, or to send it to the PROBLEMS subdirectory. Therefore I propose to all centers 
concerned to review any affected entries of their area and make use of this possibility. 
 
I propose to add the entries in individual files named accno.x4,  such as 12345.x4. 
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